
 
 

 

 

 
 
January 18, 2023 
 

INTERESTED CONSULTANTS: PROFESSIONAL DESIGN SERVICES 
 
The Bend Park and Recreation District (“District”) issued a Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) on December 27, 
2022 seeking statements of qualifications from prospective consultants interested in providing professional 
design services for the District in accordance with Oregon Administrative Rules 137-048-0120. Statements of 
qualifications were received by the District from the following prospective consultants and determined to meet 
the minimum requirements of the RFQ: 
 

Anchor QEA, LLC 
Ashley & Vance Engineering, Inc. 
BECON, LLC 
BLRB Architects 
Cameron McCarthy, LLP 
DOWL 
Environmental Science Associates 
Flagline Engineering 
GreenWorks, PC 
H.A. McCoy Engineering & Surveying, LLC 
Hacker 
Harper Houf Peterson Righellis, Inc. 
HWA 

ORW Architecture 
Parametrix 
Polymath Studio Architecture, LLC 
SERA Architects, Inc. 
Sites Southwest, LLC 
Stemach Design + Architecture 
Systems West Engineers 
SZABO Landscape Architecture 
Ten Over Studio, Inc. 
Understory Landscape Architecture LLC 
Walker Macy 
WSP USA Inc. 

As further described in the RFQ, the above list of prospective consultants may be used by the District for direct 
appointments, invitations to informal procurements, notification of formal procurements, and as otherwise 
determined by the District at its sole discretion. 
 
Pursuant to the RFQ, there is no representation or guarantee of any purchases, work, or agreements by or for 
the District. Furthermore, the District reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to solicit professional design 
services outside of any list developed from the RFQ. 
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Business Analyst 
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